From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov

To: agenda comments

Subject: City of Shoreline: Agenda Comments

Date: Friday, September 16, 2016 1:58:29 PM

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Comment on Agenda Items

Date & Time: 09/16/2016 1:58 PM

Response #: 144
Submitter ID: 10587

IP address: 67.139.165.90 **Time to complete:** 35 min. , 26 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only

Page 1

- **1.** Jan Helde
- **2.** Shoreline
- **3.** (o) Ridgecrest
- **4.** jhelde@wkg.com
- **5.** 09/19/2016
- **6.** Zoning of 145th St. Area
- I have been at many of the public city council meetings and I would guess that 90% of the public comments have been requesting you to reduce your proposed zoning. Many of our comments are based on the desire to have our neighborhoods stay the same, but some of the comments are based on the configuration of the neighborhood. I request you all walk (or drive) down 5th avenue from 145th to 155th. Notice the amount of traffic, the speed of the traffic, and the width of the street. I still do not think this is the best place for the train, but if it is going to be there, please consider installing round-abouts at every intersection to slow traffic down.

Then I ask you to walk (drive) down 8th avenue and 147th and 8th avenue and 150th. 8th avenue has the high tension high voltage power lines on the east side of the street. Do you really foresee that being up-zoned? The go east on 147th and east on 150th. Both are single lane, dead-end circles. Many of the homes are on the top of the hill and others are looking into the valley of Paramount Park. There is no room to put in sidewalks, or additional parking. Please consider leaving these areas zoned R-6.

8. Not answered

Thank you,

City of Shoreline

This is an automated message generated by the Vision Content Management System™. Please do not reply directly to this email.